
 
 

 
• The Norfolk RSG is part of a national network, funded by Cilt, the National Centre for Languages. 
� Meetings are free of charge and are open to all primary and secondary colleagues and students. 
� We offer practical and innovative ideas for Primary Languages in the classroom, the chance to view resources, advice 

on curriculum planning and networking opportunities. 
� All sessions are from 4.30 pm to 6.00 pm with a chance to meet colleagues and view resources from 4.00 pm. 
� Details are also available to view on: www.nacell.org.uk/regional/east/norfolk.htm  
� If you live near the Suffolk, Lincolnshire or Cambridgeshire borders you would be very welcome to attend their RSG 

meetings as advertised on the Nacell website. 
 
To apply for a place on any of these courses please visit the Opportunities for Professional Learning and Development 
2007/2008 website at http://advisoryservice.norfolk.gov.uk  
If you require any further information please contact Lisa Poploski or Lil Lathrope on 01603 433276 or by email: 
lisa.poploski@norfolk.gov.uk or lil.lathrope@norfolk.gov.uk  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 

2: Using Digiblu cameras to celebrate and 
assess language skills (KS1/KS2) 

 
WEST NORFOLK PDC  (Course ref EPQC3/A) 

Part 1 – 24th Jan 2008             Part 2 – 21st Feb 2008 
 

NORWICH PDC (Course ref EPQC3/B) 
Part 1 – 9th April 2008             Part 2 – 21st May 2008  

 
4.30 pm – 6.00 pm with tea from 4.00 pm 

 
Presenters: Michaela Howard, Joan Dickie 
 
This is an exciting and innovative two part session 
created by Michaela Howard. Michaela is a national 
speaker on using IT in PL lessons, the RSG coordinator 
for North Lincolnshire and a Comenius PL consultant 
coordinator for the East Midlands. 
  
Norfolk RSG will have 5 Digiblu cameras available for 
loan to schools (singly or shared) between Part 1 and 
Part 2 dates, to try out some of the ideas given in Part 1 
 
Part 1:  A ‘hands –on’ opportunity to see how Digiblu 
cameras could be used by your pupils to: 

• combine IT and PL skills 
• record progress by filming small group role 

plays/puppet shows etc. 
• become part of PL assessment 
 

Part 2: (Return if you can but no obligation) Schools 
who have borrowed the cameras will be asked to return 
to show and discuss their progress. 
 
 If you would like to borrow a camera and can 
guarantee to return for Part 2 you may express 
interest directly to joan.dickie@norfolk.gov.uk.  

 

3: All around Norfolk with games 
 ‘in the round’ (KS1/KS2) 

 
20th Feb: Norwich PDC (EPQC4/A) 
22nd Apr: Queensway Com. Sch, Thetford (EPQC4/C) 
29th April: West Norfolk PDC (EPQC4/B) 
19th May: St Mary’s Primary, Roughton (EPQC4/E) 
9th July: Greenacre Middle Sch, Yarmouth(EPQC4/D) 
 

4.30 pm – 6.00 pm with tea from 4.00 pm 
 

Presenters: Debbie Abbs, Joan Dickie  
 
Debbie is the Comenius PL consultant coordinator for 
the East and is joining Joan, in January as a second PL 
advisor! 
 
 ‘Games in the round’ will be played, with examples in 
French, German and Spanish.  
• Many games could be used with a parachute, 

outside or in the hall.  
• Many games could also be used as ‘warm-up’ 

activities in ‘circle time’ sessions. 
A print out of all games will be available with 
appropriate vocabulary for all three languages. 
 
NB: This 90 minute session could also be booked as 
part of a school or cluster based inset package on 
‘embedding PL in the curriculum’. Subject Leaders 
attending might think of repeating the session with their 
own school or cluster. 
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